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Road Closed
One Lane Open, Westbound Only (spring 2017 - summer 2018)

Phase II Streetscape Improvements - Intermi ant lane closures 
beginning spring 2018 (Aliceanna St. to E. Baltimore St.)

L E G E N D

Promenade Closed

Sidewalk Open (north side of Lancaster St.
between Exeter St. and Central Ave.)

N

January 2017 – Spring 2018
• Central Avenue from Aliceanna Street to Lancaster Street will be closed.
• Lancaster Street Promenade from S. Eden Street to S. Exeter Street

will be closed.

Spring 2017 – Summer 2018  
• Eastbound Aliceanna Street from S. Eden Street to S. Exeter Street

will be closed. One westbound lane will remain open to traffic.

Spring 2017 – Spring 2020
• Central Avenue from Aliceanna Street to E. Baltimore Street

will experience intermittent lane closures.

The sidewalk on the north side of Lancaster Street between S. Exeter Street 
and Central Avenue will remain open during construction.

Maintenance of Traffic During Construction

BUSINESSES WILL REMAIN OPEN DURING CONSTRUCTION

Central Avenue Streetscape & Harbor Point 
Connector Bridge Project

CentralAveProject.com



Central Avenue Streetscape & Harbor Point 
Connector Bridge Project

WHEN: Early 2017:	    Construction of Harbor Point Connector Bridge Begins 
   (Lancaster Street to Dock Street)

Spring 2017:	    Construction of streetscape begins 
   (Aliceanna Street to E. Baltimore Street)

Summer 2018:    Harbor Point Connector Bridge open to traffic

Spring 2020:    Project Completion

The City of Baltimore is dedicated to minimizing construction impacts and keeping residents, 
businesses and our local community informed throughout the construction period. To learn more 
about the project, view traffic advisories or the project schedule, or sign up to receive project 
updates, visit CentralAveProject.com.

If you have questions or concerns related to the project or would like to meet with the project 
team, email info@centralaveproject.com. You also may contact Grishae Blackett’e - Southeast 
Liaison Officer at grishae.blackette@baltimorecity.gov or at 443-984-4095.

WHERE:	 Baltimore City along Central Avenue from E. Baltimore Street to Lancaster Street.

WHAT:	 Streetscape rehabilitation that includes: new storm drains and traffic signals;  
improved roadway lighting; electrical duct-bank replacement; beautification; and 
bike, pedestrian and safety improvements.
A new bridge will be constructed between Lancaster Street and Harbor Point that 
will connect Central Avenue to Harbor Point’s 27-acre mixed-use development. 

WHY: Upon full development, Harbor Point is expected to encompass 3 million square feet 
of residential and commercial buildings as well as significant open space. The bridge 
will provide a much-needed connection to the development site from Central  
Avenue, and streetscape improvements will help accommodate increased traffic 	
expected as a result of commercial and residential growth.
Benefits include improved safety, increased roadway capacity, improved mobility 
and aesthetic appeal.

COST: Total Project:	 $46.7 million


